
From: Guardiola, Maria
To: John J. Miller
Cc: Liu, Tilda
Subject: RE: RAIs
Date: Friday, March 21, 2014 2:07:00 PM

Hi John,
 
You do not need to resubmit the FSS if you do not make any further changes.
 
In addition, the answer to your inquiry about the shipping of the transportation equipment is
there is no need to amend license SUB-1587. However, if anything new would result or
your activities would go beyond what you stated in your previous email, either of which
could impact the license, then International isotopes is responsible in identifying them and
making any amendment requests where appropriate.
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns
 
Maria Guardiola
 
From: John J. Miller [mailto:jjmiller@intisoid.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 1:53 PM
To: Guardiola, Maria
Subject: RAIs
 
Hi Maria,
 

I just received the RAI letter dated March 10, 2014 today. It shows it was post marked on the 14th

and it still took a week to get here. I just briefly looked at the RAIs and they appear to be the same
as the earlier ones that I addressed in the revised FSS Report.
 
I will try to get the response completed by April 10, but I lost 11 days just in the mail. If I have
answered the RAI in the revised FSS Report I will reference the section of the FSS report. Do I need
to re-submit the FSS Report with the response letter?
 
John J. Miller CHP
International Isotopes Inc.
Ph.: 208.524.5300
Cell: 208.589.1580
www.intisoid.com
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